CHELTENHAM ASSOCIATION FOOTBALL LEAGUE

Minutes of the Future Development Sub-Committee Meeting held on Monday 10th December 2012 at the Headquarters of the Cheltenham Association Football League.
Attendees: N.Oram, J.Hunt, B.Overington, A.Clayton, M.Neave, B.Hill, I.Swales, P.Daly, I.Hamilton.

Apologies: P.Tustain.

1. Instruction for Match Reporting on Full-Time
A guide has been put together for the GNSL which is 17 pages in length and will be rolled out to the GNSL clubs on 22/12/12. This will be entirely voluntary and will be implemented next season on that league. 

This will be discussed with our Clubs at the January Club meeting and will be introduced voluntarily for the rest of this season with a plan to introduce it fully for the start of next season. Some Clubs have been trailing this already. 
2. Registrations
It needs to be ascertained where Phil Tustain has got to in regards to putting registrations onto spreadsheets. When they are all on spreadsheets, they will be able to be loaded onto Full-Time. Hopefully this can completed by the end of the season. A sheet will then be able to be produced showing everyone signed on for a Club, then the Club Secretary will be able to confirm if the player/players are staying on at the Club. Administration-wise, this should be good for Clubs and save a lot of time and effort. (League Secretary to check with the GFA that this is acceptable and rolling registrations are permitted)

Transfers will also be made a lot more simple. 

Suspensions will also be able to be entered which will be able to be checked a lot more easily. 
Full-Time Officers will be able to assist Clubs in regards to this move across.  

After registration closed on 31st March 2013, the League will look to get the re-registration forms out. Any player not staying with the same club will then have to be transferred. 
3. Review of Fines process
There has been a bit of confusion in regards to the process.

To clear it up, the process is:

Clubs are notified by email of a charge and then either accept or deny the charge. They can also put in a plea of mitigation paper-based or can attend a meeting and put their mitigation in person. If they are still not happy once the Management Committee have considered it, they can launch an appeal by sending the paper work to the League Secretary and send the £10 appeal fee to the League Treasurer. 
4. Meeting with clubs
It was felt that there could be more meetings with Clubs in respect of the new fines process. Therefore this Committee recommends that these meetings are held on different nights from regular Management Meetings. 

5. Referee Andy Smith

It was decided that no more games will be offered from the league until this is discussed fully at the next Management Meeting.
6. Any Other Business
Trophies for end of season presentation were discussed and a volunteer/volunteers will be sought at the next Management Meeting to take this forward. 

It was felt there were 4 companies to investigate:

Macron, Tower Trophies, Trophy Finder and Don Brownings. We did pay for a specific dye with Macron last season that should reduce the costs for this season. Pete Daly to ascertain this with Macron to see if the League now own this. 

7. Date of next meeting.

Early February 2013 to co-inside with the next Charity Meeting. 
